Dryer, David

From: Arseneau, Bob

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 2:24 PM

To: Dryer, David

Subject: FW: Hammersley/Whitney Modifications
David,

| won't be able to attend the hearing. I'm not sure how this person got my e-mail address. | will forward e-mails to you.

From: Mark Golbach [mailto:mgolbach@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, May 10, 2008 3:51 PM

To: Arseneau, Bob

Subject: Hammersley/Whitney Modifications

Mr. Arseneau,

I am contacting you to express my approval of the proposed changes to the Hammersley/Whitney intersection.
I'm sorry that I will be unable to attend the hearing on May 21, but I hope that you will be able to record my
positive opinion on the subject. If this email should have been directed to someone else, would you be so kind
as to forward it for me?

Looking forward to a safer intersection...

Mark Golbach
5805 Hammersley Road
Madison, Wi 53711



